From: William Thomas

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 11:33 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories: -

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important
Tasmanian Planning Commission

GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001
Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

| am extremely concerned that the public have not been made aware of the full details of the agreement between the
AFL and our government.

| see it as outrageous that an outside body, the AFL, should be allowed to dictate to our government regarding
placement of a Stadium.

Additionally | am most unimpressed with the extremely tight time frame allowed for submissions on this project.
Please do all you can to make this whole process as transparent as possible

Yours faithfully,

William Thomas





